
 

 

 

 

March 15, 2020 

Dear OLOL Family, 
Tomorrow's school day will have an Extended Care setting.  Our doors will open at 7:00 a.m.  Students 
who plan on attending are asked to come dressed in their PE uniform and report to their homeroom 
class by 7:45 a.m.  
 
A regular lunch will be available for purchase in the cafeteria, or students may bring lunch from home. 
The menu has been updated on Portals.  
 
Any student who did not take their books or supplies home on Friday may pick up their belongings from 
the old reception area between 9:00 a.m. and 10:30 a.m.  
 
If a parent plans to pick up their child for an early dismissal, please follow the usual procedures and do 
so through the main office. Dismissal will take place at 2:45 p.m. for all students on the North side of the 
building.  All students must be picked up by 3:00 p.m.  Aftercare and all after school activities have been 
cancelled. 
 
Should you have any questions, please email your child's teacher or the school administration. 
 
We appreciate your assistance as we meet the challenges that face us.  
 

WE ARE IN THIS TOGETHER. THIS TOO SHALL PASS. 

The Administration Team 
Our Lady of Lourdes Parish School 
14000 SW 112 Street 
Miami, FL  33186 
(305)386-8446 


